
 

 
June 19, 2018 
 
 
RE: Government of Costa Rica official letter N°MICITT-DM-OF-392-2018 
  
 
Minister Luis Adrián Salazar Solís 
Ministro de Ciencia, Tecnología y Telecomunicaciones 
Gobierno de Costa Rica 
 
 
Dear Minister Salazar, 
 
Regarding your official letter N°MICITT-DM-OF-392-2018 I would like to thank you for sending 
us this important update.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate you for your appointment as Minister of 
Science, Technology and Telecommunications of the Government of Costa Rica. I am sure you 
will do a wonderful job.  
 
Please be mindful that you can count on me and my team at ICANN for anything you might 
need. Our regional Vice-President for Latin America and the Caribbean, Mr. Rodrigo de la 
Parra, will shortly be in contact with your office.    
 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 
 
 
 


